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Email  
 
BERNARD S HALFPENNY  
BROADMORE APARTMENTS 
P.O. BOX 739  
ARDMORE PA 19003 
bshmc@halfpennyco.com 
 
 
  Re: Pipeline Operator Registration Revision 
 
 
Dear Mr. Halfpenny: 
 
 On November 14, 2022, your company submitted its Act 127 registration form, 
indicating its name as “PECO.”  On December 9, 2022, a secretarial letter was issued to 
you, assigning the docket number of A-2022-3036960, and acknowledging your company’s 
name as “PECO.” 
 
 On December 16, 2022, you filed another letter stating that you “made an error 
when completing the application” and that the correct name should be “Broadmore 
Apartments.”   
 
 The Secretary’s Bureau shall change your company name from “PECO” to 
“Broadmore Apartments” on its active Pipeline Operators Registry maintained by the 
Commission at Docket No. A-2022-3036960.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Should you have any questions pertaining this revision or your registration, please 
contact the Bureau of Technical Utility Services at 717-787-9382 or email your questions to 
ra-Act127@pa.gov. 

 

mailto:bshmc@halfpennyco.com


       Sincerely, 
 
  
 
       Rosemary Chiavetta 
       Secretary 
 
 

Cc:   Secretary’s Bureau  
Bureau of Administration, Financial & Assessments, PUC 
Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement, Pipeline Safety  
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